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Dear Parents, 

 

SUBJECT:  ANNUNCIATION PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION FOR 2019-2020 

Preschool registration is here!  I would like to welcome new families and welcome back returning families and 

friends.  We are excited about planning our next school year.  Thank you so much for choosing to be part of our 

community! 

 

Once again, we diligently assembled next years budget and did our best to keep tuition rates as low as 

possible while offering your family the best program feasible.  The new rates once again reflect the projected 

changes in labor laws expected over the next five years.  The fee’s for the 2019-2020 school year are as follows: 

 

NON-REFUNDABLE YEARLY REGISTRATION FEE:  $200.00 per year 

NON-REFUNDABLE YEARLY PRE-K SUPPLY FEE:  $75.00 per year (Pre-K students only) 

Please remember that early drop-off begins at 7:30 am.  You may utilize this program as needed at no additional 
cost to you and your tuition rate. 
 
We are holding open registration and open house on Thursday, March 14th, 2018 from 5:30 to 6:30 pm for 
perspective parents this year.  For all returning families, an application form and registration fee needs to be 
filled out and on file with us prior to Friday, March 1st in order to secure a spot next year for your child. 
Registration will be open to everyone beginning March 14

th
.  Everyone interested in registering for the next 

school year must have an application and registration fee on file to secure their child’s place.  The entire 
registration packet, with ALL forms completed, MUST be returned no later than June 21st. According to 
licensing and California State law, your child will not be allowed to begin school until ALL forms are 
completed and returned to Annunciation Preschool.  Thank you for your cooperation and help in achieving this 
requirement before school begins in August.  We are planning our annual Parent Orientation for 
Wednesday, July 31st at 6:00 pm.  We will also open our classroom for a quick  “meet and greet” 
session on Friday, August 2nd, from 10:00 am until noon.  Mark your calendars now and we will send a letter 
this summer to enrolled children with any pertinent details as these dates approach.  
 

 Thank you, 
  

 Shannon Rodriguez 
  

 Shannon Rodriguez 
 Director of Early Childhood Ministries 

PART-TIME (8:30-11:30 AM): 
TTH $230.00 per month 
MWF $330.00 per month 
M-F $500.00 per month 
 

FULL-TIME (8:30-2:30 PM): 
TTH $340.00 per month 
MWF $430.00 per month 
M-F $575.00 per month 
PRE-K $700.00 per month 

EXTENDED (8:30-5:30 PM): 
TTH $450.00 
MWF $580.00 
M-F $750.00 
PRE-K $750.00 

http://www.annunciationstockton.org/

